PUBLIC NOTICE

Closure of Council Facilities

Council wishes to inform its residents that the following Council facilities are now closed to the
public in accordance with the Non Essential Business Closure Direction issued on the 25 March
2020 by the Queensland Chief Health Officer:

Birdsville State School Swimming Pool

Birdsville Town Hall

Birdsville Tourist Park

Birdsville Indoor Sports Centre & Gym

Birdsville Wirrarri Centre (library, gallery and theatrette only)
Bedourie Aquatic Centre

Bedourie Gym

Bedourie Community Centre

Bedourie Outback Visitor Centre including library

© 0o N3O 0N

Playgroup - at the direction of Queensland Education (our funding partner) Playgroup in
Birdsville and Bedourie has been cancelled until further notice.

Centrelink Services will continue to be available at Bedourie by contacting the Council office to
make an appointment.

Online Library Services will continue to be available. For more information on how to join go to
https://www.slg.gld.gov.au/alerts. Please ring the Wirrarri Centre 4564 2000 if you need help
accessing the online services.

Bedourie Outback Visitor Centre telephone and email will continue to be monitored.

We realise the closure of these facilities is inconvenient, particularly for those with young
children, however council has no choice other than to comply with this Direction in order to
assist in containing the spread of COVID-19.

tinue to practice good hygiene and social distancing.
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